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I would like to offer that after almost 35 years of appellate practice, the proposed reduction in
caseloads, is overdue and essential for appellate counsel to provide constitutionally effective
representation. Please apply the e WSBA Council on Public Defense (CPD) proposed case
load limits. Thank you. Lise
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